Chinese Delegation’s Visit to LBA HQ
(27 May 2019)

At the end of May, a Chinese delegation made a trip to our head office in France. Upon their arrival, the visitors were greeted by Mr. François Marik (CEO of LBA), Mr. Tee Boon Tiong and Dr. Mikhail Teppone. Additionally, Dr. Teppone had brief consultations with some of the visitors.

[bookmark: _GoBack]All in all, it was a fruitful and informative trip for our Chinese visitors.
